
Notice of Public Hearing Regarding the Proposed Amendment, Extension, 
or Alteration of the Superintendent’s Employment Contract 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, notice is hereby given that the East Greenwich Township School 
District Board of Education, located at 559 Kings Highway, Mickleton, NJ 08056, will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed contract extension of the Superintendent of Schools, Andrea 
Evans, at its regular meeting scheduled for: 
Date: October 15, 2025 
Time: 7:00pm 
Location: Samuel Mickle School Cafeteria, 559 Kings Highway, Mickleton, NJ 08056 
The Board of Education is considering a modification/extension of the employment contract for 
the Superintendent, in accordance with the provisions of N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11. The purpose of 
this hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity to comment on the proposed contract 
terms prior to Board action. A copy of the proposed contract will be made available to the 
public at the Business Office and on the district website at least ten (10) days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Gregory Wilson 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 


